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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

y wu <in.forest@yahoo.com.cn>
Friday, January 29, 2010 9:38 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Comment on Proposed Regulations Regarding Retail FOREX Transactions

Dear Sir/Mam::
for the proposed "Leverage in retail forex customer accounts would be subject to a 10-to-1 limitation.",
i obj ect it. it will limit the potential of my profit, and it’s my freedom to adjust my leverage, and i know
high lev means high risk. govt should focus on trading education, not interfere our freedom.

Sincerely yours
Gary


